
  

 CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

                              October 11th, 2021 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
The Board took time to listen to members of the community during public comment.  

 

COMMUNICATION 
Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent’s Award. The 

award is given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments.  Recipients for 

October were first graders Emily Moss, Jacoby Roberts and second graders Sophia 

Valdenegro and Ruby McLain. 

 

 

BOARD ACTION 
 Approved meeting minutes of the September Regular Board Meeting; as submitted. 

 Approved meeting minutes of the August 27th Board Retreat and September 8th Special 

Session; as submitted.  

 Acknowledged the retirement of Jim North, Facilities Technician and Barb Horn, 

Educational Assistant; the resignation of Art Kallai, CLES Positive Behavior Support 

Assistant; Steve Hummer, Varsity Softball Coach and Valerie Stutzman, Educational 

Assistant; and the leave of absence for Kati Brown.  

 Acknowledged the annual Division 22 Assurance Report.  

 Approved the Finding of Facts for the use of the Construction Manager/General 

Contractor Contracting Method for CLHS Seismic Rehabilitation Construction Project.   

 Adopted Resolution Honoring former Board member, George Frasier and dedicated the 

Central Linn Elementary Library in his name.  

 Tabled motion to approve staff accommodations for vaccination mandates to October 

13th at 7:00, location to be determined.   

 

 

 

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

November 8, 2021 @ 6:30.  CLHS Cafeteria/Zoom 


